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Newsletter 34 – 28th May 2021 
 

A Message from Mrs Greenwood 

We have come to the end of another half term and it is almost unbelievable that we are nearly at the end 

of another academic year.  This year we are having a two week break for the summer half term, so we will 

return to school on Monday 14th June.   The weather forecasters have promised sunshine so we will all be 

able to spend time outside. 

I would like to remind you that trainers and jogging pants are not part of our school uniform so please 

ensure that you have purchased the correct clothing and footwear for when we return to school after the 

holidays. 
 

Positive Covid Case Reporting 
If your child has any Covid symptoms within the first 48 hours after attending 

school on Friday 28th May, please inform Mrs Greenwood straight away via 

Class Dojo or the school email address staoffice@cidari.co.uk.  You should 

book a test and let Mrs Greenwood know the results as soon as you can.  If 

your child develops symptoms after 48 hours of being in school (Monday 31st 

May, onwards) you do not need to contact Mrs Greenwood but you should 

still seek a test then follow the advice of Test and Trace. 
 

Dojo Point Winners 

Congratulations to BLAKEWATER for winning the most Dojo points this half term.  The whole team, including 

staff, celebrated this Thursday with the ice-cream van coming to school. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

    

    

 

 

Year 5 DT Week 

This week Year 5 have been working with textiles to create handy bags and pouches that can be used for 

either a mobile phone case or a toiletries bag or even an X-box controller case.  They have designed, 

followed a pattern, sewn and embellished their product.  Well done, Year 5! 
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Outward Bound Trip 

Pupils in Year Four and Five have been given a letter regarding 

an exciting residential trip taking place from 7th March 2022 – 

11th March 2022 to The Outward Bound Trust in Howtown.  This 

trip has been heavily subsidised bringing the cost per pupil 

down from £400.00 to £150.00.  There are 2 payment items on 

ParentPay for this trip; £30.00 deposit (non-refundable) and the 

other Outward Bound payment item is for the rest of the fees 

that will reduce each time a payment is made.   

If you have put your child’s name down for the residential please ensure that the deposit has been paid.  

Please ask at the school office if you require a barcode to pay at a PayPoint terminal.   
 

Dates for the Diary  

School Finishes for Half Term at 3.15pm (2 weeks) Friday 28th May  

School Re-Opens – 8.40am    Monday 14th June  
 

ALWAYS House Statistics 

ALWAYS following the school rights this week: 
 

HODDER CALDER BLAKEWATER RIBBLE 

100% 94% 100% 100% 

 

Congratulations! 

Well done to the following children for being chosen to receive an award this week.   

 

 

 

 
Stars of the Week 

Headteacher’s Award Winner  

Christian Values 

Reception           

(Miss Keegan) 
Darcee & Junior Lola 

Year 1           

(Miss Rigby) 
Eric & Freddie Yara 

Year 2         

(Miss Yates) 
Jacob & Lola Kaitlyn 

Year 3         

(Mrs Moss) 
Ava-Bella & Emily Harley 

Year 4 

(Miss Hunt) 
Sebastian & Melody Hannah 

Year 5           

(Miss Schofield) 
Morgan & Jessica F Riella 

 

Summer Half Term 

Please note that we are having TWO WEEKS for half term and will return on Monday 14th June, doors open 

at 8.40am. 

 

Kind regards, 
 

                                    

 

 

 

Mrs D Greenwood 

Headteacher 


